Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable, always abounding in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in the Lord.

I Corinthians 15:58

March, 2021

Dear Brethren at Open Door,

The rough year of 2020 is behind us and 2021 is well on its way. We hope that it is off to a good start for you. The world is beginning to open up again, little by little. Hopefully, before long this pandemic will be behind us. In February, we shipped some literature to Uruguay to a missionary there. The church in the Philippines has begun in-person services, but the school classes are still virtual. Continue to pray for them. Healthwise, we are well.

We are grateful for your continued support through finances and prayer. Your faithfulness and sacrifice are greatly appreciated and an encouragement to us. THANK YOU FOR THE \$_______ in December, for the \$_______ in January, and for the \$_______ in February.



With Grateful Hearts,

David & Virginia Diamante